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October 5, 2022 
 
 
Re: Cameco Corporation        

 To Whom It May Concern: 

 I am writing today on behalf of the Port Hope Police Service in support of Cameco   
Fuel Manufacturing’s request to renew its licence for a 20-year period.  

 
Cameco has a comprehensive safety analysis, and is committed to protecting the safety 
of people and the environment by operating safely and responsibly.  

 
Port Hope Police Service and Cameco collaborate in training practices such as lock 
down scenarios which minimizes the impact of an incident affecting the Community and 
employees. Cameco ensures the safety and health of all their workers as well as our 
Community. Port Hope Police often tour the plant so officers are familiar with the facility 
and procedures.  
 
Cameco is one of the largest employers in Northumberland county. They have been a 
major financial support to our service in areas of purchasing use of force equipment 
such as military rifles so we can all be better prepared for an emergency. 
 
 

 
On behalf of the Port Hope Police Service we support the renewal of Cameco’s 
Manufacturing operating license. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

Bryant Wood 
Chief of Police 

http://www.phps.on.ca/
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